

From: Benjamin Baldwin III [mailto:ben@rfgweb.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2008 5:45 PM
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA
Cc: James P.Ingold
Subject: Worker Contribution Rule Proposal
I am a consultant in this field, and all of it to small plans which would be affected by this.   Please please put it into effect ASAP.  They need this clarity!
 

http://www.investmentnews.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20080228/REG/618961689/1094/INDaily01
 

Ben

 

Benjamin G. Baldwin III, CFP®, ChFC

President
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Director of Pro Bono Activities for FPA of Illinois
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Chairman of the Investment Management Specialty Section for the SFSP
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3601 Algonquin Rd, Ste 620

Rolling Meadows, IL  60008-3110
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847.909.3858
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www.rfgweb.com 
This message originates from Responsive Financial Group, Inc.  It may contain information which is confidential or privileged and is intended only for the individuals addressed by Responsive Financial Group, Inc.  It is prohibited for anyone else to disclose, copy, distribute or use the contents of this message. All personal messages express views solely of the sender, which are not to be attributed to Responsive Financial Group, Inc., and may not be copied or distributed without this disclaimer.
If you received this message in error, please notify us immediately at rfg@rfgweb.com, 847.670-8000, or 888.594.7900.  Thank You.
